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Autumn Term is speeding along already and we 

have lots of dates to share with you.  

We also have a vacancy for a school governor . If you 
are interested please see Mrs Green for details. You 
can make a difference to our school so please get 
involved. 

I will be holding a Parents Group after school on  
Monday 1st  October in the hall. This is an oppor-
tunity to share your views about the school and sug-
gest changes we can make . I want to listen to you so 
please come along! 

A special thanks to Mrs Bache and her family who 
this summer holiday watered our plants and kept 
them alive. She also grew lots of vegetables with the 
children and came into school to make some lovely 
food with the ingredients.  

If you would like to volunteer at school in any capac-
ity let a member of staff know. We love having extra 
hands with skills and knowledge the children can 
benefit from , be it knitting, painting, cooking, model 
making, anything! 

There seems to be a common theme in this mes-
sage. Please get involved, be heard and feel part of 
our community! 

Thanks 

Mr O’Malley 

 

 It has been lovely to see the children in Reception 

class and Nursery settle so well into school life. The 

older children have been so friendly and made them 

welcome.  

Well done to our cross country runners this week. We fin-

ished well in all races and finshed 2,4.5 and 6 in some races! 

The next race will be at Oldbury Wellls School on Tuesday  

25th September at 4.00pm followed by the Alveley race the 

week after on the 2nd October.  Children can still enter the 

races remaining—just contact Mr Smith. 



Alveley Primary School Phone No: 01746 780284 

Dates for your Diary 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 25th September 

 4.00pm—5.30pm 

Cross Country  OWS 

Yr. 3—6  

Wednesday 26th September   

11.45am 

EYFS parents invited to lunch 

Monday 1st October  

3.15pm  

Parents Forum 

School  Hall  

Tuesday 2nd October 

 4.00pm—5.30 pm 

Cross Country Alveley 

Yr. 3—6  

Tuesday  9th October  

 4.00pm—5.30pm 

Cross Country  Idsall 

Yr. 3—6  

Wednesday 10th October 

12.00pm 

Cedar parents invited to lunch 

Wednesday 10th October 

8.30am—12.00pm 

Individual and Family  

Photographs 

Thursday 18th October— 

Tuesday 23rd October  

Book Fair 

Monday 22nd October 

15.15pm—17.45pm 

Parents Evening 

(Not Cedar Parents) 

Tuesday 23rd October  

15.15pm—5.20pm 

Parents Evening  

(Cedar class only) 

Wednesday 24th October 

15.15pm—18.30pm 

Parents Evening 

(All classes) 

Thursday 25th October Close for Half term 

Friday 26th October PD day 

Monday 29th October— 

Friday  2nd November  

Half term 

Tuesday  6th November Oak class to visit Pioneer Centre 

Wednesday 14th November   

12.00pm 

Elm parents invited to lunch 

Thursday 15th November NSPCC  KS 2 Assembly 

School Photographs 

Wednesday 10th October Tempest Photography 

will be coming into school to take individual and 

family 

 photographs.  

If you wish for family photographs with children 

who do not attend the school please come to the 

school hall for 8.30am.  

Book Fair 

We will be running the successful book fair 

again .Last year you help raise £307 worth of books 

for the school  

Library. This year we will be holding it between the 

dates 18th October and 23rd October. In the school 

hall from 3.15pm 

Uniform  

You can now order your child’s school uniform from      

Bristows online shop. Visit 

www.schoolwearfactory.co.uk to place your order 

and it can be delivered to school. 

School Dinners 

 

Caterlink is our new supplier of school dinners , 

Please check the dates and during Parents evening 

for when your child’s class are invited to share 

lunch with you. 

 During parents evening they will be in the hall 

providing refreshments and answering any ques-

tions about the service they provide . 

Wednesday 21st November 

12.00pm 

Oak class parents invited to lunch 

Friday 21st December School closes for Christmas 

Monday 24th December— 

Friday 4th January 

Christmas Break 

Monday 5th January  PD Day 

Tuesday 6th January Spring Term begins 

http://www.schoolwearfactory.co.uk

